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Upcoming Events - Mark Your Calendars   

Monday, October 10     Board Meeting                Cottage 

Friday/Saturday, October 14/15   CANDY DAYS  Various 

Monday, October 24      Program Meeting                        Village Squire 

Health Fair 

Saturday, Oct 15 

The annual Immanuel Lutheran 

Health Fair will be held this year on 

Saturday, October 15 from 10am to 

3pm at the Immanuel Lutheran 

School located behind the Jewel-

Osco. 

Crystal Lake Lions have arranged 

for the Lions of Illinois Foundation’s 

Hearing Bus and Diabetic Reti-

nopathy bus to be at this Fair.  We 

need several Crystal Lake Lions to 

help register particpants who wish 

to have their hearing or eyesight 

tested.  

Lion Jim Zambon is the chair of this 

event and would welcome any Lion 

who is not otherwise occupied with 

Candy Day to volunteer to help with 

registration . Contact Lion Zambon 

if you can help.   

The Fair will also this year provide 

slightly used coats for participants 

who need winter clothing.   Lions 

are asked to scour their closets for 

old but usable jackets and coats.  

Bring them to the October Board 

meeting on October 10.  Lion Zam-

bon will collect them and deliver 

them to the Fair site. 

Candy Days 

October 14 & 15 
Candy Days this year are on Fri-

day, October 14 and Saturday, 

October 15.  On those days Lions 

will solicit donations from passers-

by and give them candy in return.  

This year we are back to the 

“lifesaver” type roll candy.  

Lions will solicit in front of Jewel, 

Joseph’s, Home State Bank, the 

Downtown Metra station and many 

other locations.   

Each year Crystal Lake does well 

enough with this fundraiser to be 

among the top money raisers in 

the State of Illinois.  

Lion Mark Daniel, Chair of this 

event, has a sign up sheet which 

has been passed at the last Lions 

Club meeting and will be passed 

at the October 10 Board meeting.  

Contact Lion Mark if you wish to 

sign up for a particular time slot.  

Lions should plan on volunteering 

for at least one two hour time slot 

or, if they simply are unable to do 

so, underwrite a case of candy for 

the sum of $80.  Lions are asked 

to solicit donations of $80 to un-

derwrite cases of candy from 

friends, business associates or 

neighbors.  

When you are on the street solicit-

ing donations be prepared to an-

swer questions such as, “What Do 

Lions Do?”  or “What Are Lions 

For?”   The obvious answers, 

which we all know, are that Lions 

help those less fortunate than we 

are, especially in the areas of 

sight and hearing.   

Candy Days are always enjoyable 

days and allow Lions to communi-

cate with the community.  Seeing 

Lions in their Candy Day vests is 

a great way to show that we are 

part and engaged with  our com-

munity.  

Fall Raffle 

Friday, November 18 at 

Park Place (Old Legion)

6pm 

Tickets $100 each   

Lion Randy Funk is Chair 
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President’s Letter   

Fellow Lions, 

Our 2016 / 2017 year is now officially underway.  Our September  board 
meeting was well attended and productive.  We covered a lot of ground, 
but we did leave a couple of open ended items in need of consideration. 

Lion Bill Davies made a pitch for our club to consider new ways to attract 
younger members such as high school seniors and college kids.  The idea 
centered around some sort of different membership designation that would 
not cost the kids much but would get and keep them involved with the 
club.  This would be good for the kids as they would get to participate in 
our events and community service which would look good on a resume or 
scholarship application.  It would be great for the club as it would attract 
potential new members.  It was decided that a committee should be 
formed to explore this further.  Lions Wood, Davies, Zambon and Landon 
have expressed interest in this.  We could use some other Lions on this 
committee if any of you are interested.  It is likely the committee will meet 
at Matt’s Tavern on a weeknight.  

Lion Limbach has done a terrific job over the last several years as Public 
Relations Chairman.  He is looking to begin to pass this off to someone 
else or at least get some help with press releases and keeping our accom-
plishments in the public eye.  Please contact Lion Bill if you can help. 

Candy Days are coming up.  The dates are October 14
th
 and 15

th
.  You 

should all have received your Candy Day packets from Lion Mark Dan-
iel.  We are looking for 100% participation.  Please begin thinking about 
who you can ask for underwriting donations.  This is our first official event 
of the year and one of our most visible, so start wearing your Lions shirts 
to prep the town.  Candy Day is also a great time to talk to people about 
what we do.  Sign up sheets will be going around at our next meeting. 

The Lutheran Church Fall Clinic will also be held on October 15
th
 from 10 

to 3pm.   Lion Zambon has arranged for the Lions Vision and Hearing 
Screening Busses to be there.  We will need several Lions to be there to 
sign people up for screenings.  This event also has a clothing drive.  The 
focus this year is coats.  This is a wonderful opportunity to clean out you 
closets.  Please bring any unneeded coats, jackets or hoodies to the next 
meeting.  Lion Zambon will be collecting them. 

We are going to be able to use our Lions Club Sign for personal messag-
es.  Messages will be $80 for a week but we are going to do free test runs 
for a month to see how it goes.  If you would like to have a message post-
ed please contact Lion Bob Jarvis.  This is an exciting development that 
should help us generate some revenue going forward. 

Lets make this a great month and hope the Cubs will as well.  Best regards 
to all of you  

Thanks and regards,            Lion Rob Wood 

Meeting Schedule    

Monday, October 10  Board Meeting               Cottage 

Friday/Saturday, October 14/15  CANDY DAYS   Various 

Monday, October 24  Program Meeting       Village Squire 

The Crystal Lake Lions Club meets the second and fourth Monday.  There are no 
club meetings in July and August.  However, the Board meets in July/August to 
plan for the upcoming Lions year. 

(Regular Board & Program Meetings begin at 6:30pm. Lionization -6:00pm) 



Have You             

Remembered Your 

Lions of  Illinois           

Foundation in Your 

Will? 

 

 



Crystal Lake Lions Club 

PO Box 48 
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Want to Learn More About Lionism?     
   Check Out These Websites: 

Lions Clubs International   www.lionsclubs.org                                         
Multiple District 1(Illinois)   www.illinoislionsmd1.org                                      
Lions District 1-J    www.district1jlions.org                             
Lions of Illinois Foundation      www.lionsofillinoisfoundation.org       
Crystal Lake Lions Club   www.crystallakelions.org 

Did You Know? (as of  8/31/16) 

Illinois Lions number 14,847 in 509 clubs in ten districts   

District 1-J has 2,252 Lions in 62 clubs (1-J is the largest district in Illinois) 

Crystal Lake Lions are 51 strong    

 Editor   

Lion John Landon, PDG, PCC            
(815) 385-1110  or landon@mc.net  

Candy Days 

Friday/Saturday 

October 14 & 15 

 


